
Sunday 6th August 2023

10.30am Service with Communion
5.30pm Prayer for our Mission Partners

If anyone is new to the fellowship and would like to receive regular emails 
(prayer requests and information) from the office, please email 

julie@derehambaptist.org and I’ll send you a link to ‘Churchsuite’ 

Bob Caldwell

mailto:julie@derehambaptist.org


Monday

4Cs Counselling 8-12
(upstairs) U3A Cribbage

2-4pm
(members only)

CRIB (Caring 
Relatives in 

Bereavement)
7-9pm

Elders meeting

Tuesday
Community lunch 

preparation
Community 

Lunch

Counselling upstairs 
2.45-3.45

Hope Explored 
follow on group 
7-9pm Annexe 

Lounge

 Wednesday

Nigel’s day off 

U3A Games
2-4pm

Thursday
   Dave’s day off

Friday Coffee Shop
10-1

Saturday evening 
Worship group 

practise
6.30pm

Saturday

Portuguese 
Speaking Service 

6-9pm

     Sunday
10.30am Service 

(summer 
arrangements  

-children)



Carols by Candlelight 
next Sunday 6.30pm

From Brian Butt:
Thank you to everybody for the help and support that you’ve given to 
me leading up to my Baptism in Church on 30 July.
It was such a special occasion and I was overwhelmed by the number 
of Cards and Good Wishes that I received for the day  - thank you, I 
will treasure these memories. God Bless you All.
 



 

Church Contacts
Associate Minister: 
Dave Ward 01362 698256 
dave@derehambaptist.org

Lead Minister:
Revd Nigel Bayley 01362 694333 
nigel@derehambaptist.org

Church Secretary:
Julie Mann (Interim)
Team: Tricia Waller, Sue Scarlett, 
Sheila Clarke, Pauline Smith

Facilities Administrator:
tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
07915 207585

Office Administrator: 
Julie Mann 
 julie@derehambaptist.org
Church Annexe, Norwich Street, 
Dereham, NR19 1BX
01362 695221    Mon-Fri 8-12
web: www.derehambaptist.org    
Prayer Chain: 
prayer@derehambaptist.org

CAP Contact:
Morgan Cockbill Mon & Thurs 9am-5pm.
Dereham Debt Centre Manager 
07514 488100
morgancockbill@capuk.org
CAP Link Coordinator: Catherine Weatherill

Love Dereham Coordinator Athena Poole 
07749 687 981
Mon-Thurs 9.30-2.30
athena@lovedereham.org.uk

Finance Trustee:
Ian Gardner
ian.gardner@derehambaptist.org

http://www.greenpasturesdereham.org.uk/

Message from Letton Hall:
“We are having a pop-up cafe at 
Letton Hall for the last week of the 
school holidays, Monday 21st - 
Monday 28th August incl.”
See poster 
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